
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

HELBOR EMPREENDIMENTOS S.A. 

 

Publicly-Held Company 

CNPJ/ME n.º 49.263.189/0001-02 

NIRE 35.300.340.337/CVM Code 20877 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Mogi das Cruzes, August 17th, 2022 – Helbor Empreendimentos S.A. (BM&FBOVESPA: HBOR3), 

according to the terms of article 12 of CVM regulation nº 44 from August 23rd, 2021, informs to its 

shareholders and to the market in general that have received the attached notice (in Portuguese), on 

August 17th, 2022, from TÁVOLA CAPITAL GESTÃO DE RECURSOS LTDA. (CNPJ 

04.980.745/0001-15) (“Tavola”), communicating that reduced its participation in Helbor ordinary 

shares and now have a total balance of 6,438,582 shares, representing 4.81% of the total shares issued 

by the Company. 

 

Tavola also informed that (i) its shareholding reduction was exclusively for investment purposes, 

without the intention of changing its control composition or administrative structure, and (ii) there is 

no agreement with any Company shareholder to regulate the exercise of voting rights. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Franco Gerodetti Neto 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 




